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Sekolah Tinggi Seni Indonesia
Jalan Buah Batu 212
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Indonesia

22 Oktober 2013

Kepada YTH Prof. Dr. Endang Caturwati:

Enclosed please find two copies of the Memorandum of Understanding between the Sekolah
Tinggi Seni Indonesia-Bandung and the University of Michigan-Ann Arbor, signed by Vice

Provost of Global and Engaged Education, Dr. James Holloway. Please sign one copy for return
to us, and retain one copy for your records.

We look forward to more collaboration and a closer relationship between our two institutions.

With best wishes,

Kate Wright
Program Administrator

University of Michigan 3603 SSWB 1080 S. University Ave. Ann Arbor, MI 48109-1106

phone: 734-764-0352 fax: 734-936-0996 e-mail: cseas@umich.edu web: www.umich.edu/cseas
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